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 Author: Rep. Osborn (Mike) 

 Date: 2/19/2018 

 Impact:            Dept. of Labor: There is an anticipated 

negative fiscal impact of $70,000  
 

Research Analysis 

 

HB 2771, as introduced, directs the Department of Labor to develop and maintain a website 

listing all occupational licenses and certifications required by the state, to include requirements, 

qualifications and fees associated with each. 

 

Prepared By: Sean Webster 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

Per the agency in the short term, DOL will be able to house the spreadsheet on a web page of 

their website and anticipate a $0 fiscal impact.  For the long term, however, OMES has supplied 

DOL an estimate of $70,000, for a web-based database. The Department is currently working 

with OMES to receive a final number which will offer a complete fiscal impact.  

 

 

Prepared By: Jenny Mobley 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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